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  We are please to announce that the seminar "KM lessons learned from   the USA and from  Thailand" presented by Dr. Francesco  Calabrese (IKI-George Washington University)  and by Dr. Prapon (Knowledge Management Institute (KMI)) has been  rescheduled on Friday July 30th from 9:00Am-12:30Pm. 
 

  
    For more  detailed information regarding this event please   v i sit   our seminar page .   
    

Looking forward to see you all on July 30th!
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